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  On Thursday March 12th, the Fairbanks North Star Borough Management Unit  met 

at the Noel Wien Library and voted to  accept 

the 2015– 2018 tentative agreement. 

   On March 26, 2015, the Borough Assembly 

voted unanimously to ratify the FNSB                        

Management Unit’s three year contract                  

effective July 1, 2015 - June 30, 2018. 

   The statewide Executive Board held                  

their annual meeting with ASEA Chapter 

Presidents including FNSB Chapter                

President Michael Bredlie on February 18-

19, 2015 in  Juneau. 

   Internal Organizers MaryAnn Ganacias 

and Ryan Kopiaz reviewed materials with 

the twelve (12) Chapter  Presidents and four (4) Vice Presidents that were 

created to help chapters develop (1) leadership roles and responsibilities; (2) 

effective meetings and communication; (3) financial standards; (4) tools in 

identifying and overcoming obstacles; (5) setting chapter goals; and, (6) 

methods to  activate their membership. 

   ASEA Lobbyist Fate Putman scheduled afternoon appointments for chapter 

officers and Executive Board members to meet with their respective State 

House Representatives and  Senators. 

   A big thank you to ASEA’s Juneau Chapter 

for the Legislative Reception held at the 

Hangar on the Wharf. It was a warm,                  

wonderful and welcoming opportunity to 

share an evening with legislators, Juneau 

Chapter members and leaders from ASEA’s 

many  diverse communities. 

May 19 & 20, 2015 - State Executive 
Board Meeting in Kodiak 


